Coastal

Waste & Recycling

Would like to welcome the residents of Wewahitchka to our family!

WE ARE PROUD TO BE
New Service Information: THE NEW SERVICE

PROVIDER FOR THE

= Service starts March 2, 2022,
RESIDENTS OF WEWA.

e New cans will be delivered prior to March 1, 2022,

¢ All other pails and carts including the current Waste
Pro container will no longer be serviced.

* Service will not he before 5:00AM

Guidelines for Container:
ROLL OFF DUMPSTERS

¢ Wewahitchka residents will be serviced on

Wednesdays. 10YD - 20YD - 30YD

¢ All cans must be curbside the night before service.

» Nothing outside the can will be accepted including CALL 850-769-4304 EXT. 3
yard debris.

e Current Waste Pro container will no longer be

IF YOU HAVE ANY
QUESTIONS CALL
YOUR LOCAL OFFICE
850-769-4304 EXT. 4

serviced.



